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Jacqueline De La Rocha

From: Williams, Jabari A. <JAWillia@lasd.org>

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 9:19 AM

To: Jacqueline De La Rocha

Subject: RE: The District - SEIR input

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello Ms. De La Rocha, 
 
Captain Jones has reviewed the mitigation measures for the 2021 Supplemental EIR and was fine with it.  As you and I 
discussed, there were some minor clarification questions the captain had on measures 2-5 and 2-8.    
 
If there is anything you need from us, please let us know. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jabari 
 
 

Jabari Williams, Lieutenant 
Carson Station 
21356 S. Avalon Bl. 
Carson, CA 90745 
(310) 847-8349 
 
 
 

From: Jacqueline De La Rocha [mailto:JDeLaRocha@esassoc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 6:34 PM 
To: Williams, Jabari A. <JAWillia@lasd.org> 
Cc: Terri Avila <TAvila@esassoc.com>; Gena Guisar <gguisar@carsonca.gov>; Saied Naaseh <snaaseh@carsonca.gov> 
Subject: The District - SEIR input 
 

This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly with links and attachments 

 
 
   
Hello Lt. Williams,  

 
Attached, please find the analysis that had been previously done for the 2018 Supplemental EIR. The mitigation measures 
assumed for the 2018 Supplemental EIR are also included in the attached word document. As part of the analysis for the 
2021 Supplemental EIR we are working on, we want to confirm that these mitigation measures are still acceptable to 
address any potential impacts related to police protection, particularly as the uses on the Planning Area 3 are changing 



2

under the 2021 Supplemental EIR to replace commercial uses, including hotel, restaurant, retail center, neighborhood 
serving retail, and entertainment uses to industrial, community service commercial, and park uses. As noted on the call 
earlier, all uses proposed under Planning Area 1 (1,250 units) and Planning Area 2 ( 711,500 regional commercial uses) 
 
I have also included the proposed site plan that will be analyzed under the 2021 Supplemental EIR.  
 
Please let me know if you are in need of anything else or have any other questions.  
 
Thank you! 

 
Jacqueline De La Rocha 
Managing Planner 

ESA | Environmental Science Associates 
Celebrating 50 Years of Work that Matters! 
 
80 South Lake Avenue, Suite 570 
Pasadena, CA 91101 
626.204.6170 main  
626.714.4619 direct 
626.204.6171 fax 
jdelarocha@esassoc.com | www.esassoc.com 

Follow us on LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Vimeo 
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